Detroit 75 <> MUI-1 - Acknowledgment

From ahmad@detroit75.com <ahmad@detroit75.com>

Date Thu 11/14/2024 9:18 AM

To Matt Lonnerstater < MattLonnerstater@madison-heights.org >

Cc Jason Miles Lorimer < jason@detroit75.com>

Hello Matt,

I am reaching out to confirm that, after our most recent discussions, we believe applying for the MUI-1 zoning type is more relevant than the MUI-2 we initially discussed, and we support that application.

I look forward to seeing you at the public planning meeting on the 19th of this month.

Thank you, Ahmad Nassar